
Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc. 
70 Breaker Lane 

Port Ludlow, WA 98365 

November 13, 2019 

Mark Johnson, Executive Director 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Subject: Olympic Water and Sewer Water Leak Procedures 

Dear Executive Director: 

Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc. (OWSI) wishes to add an additional rule to the tariff that 
will give our customers financial relief if they experience a significant water leak. 

The procedures, if a customer has a leak and has it repaired, will relieve one half of the 
overage cost caused by the leak, determined by examining the customer’s historical 
usage without a leak for the same seasonal billing cycle. This will be no more than a 
relevant two month time period. This adjustment will be available to the customer no 
more than once in a twenty four month period. Proof of repair will be required in the 
form of repair receipts or inspection by water company personnel. 

This will be a benefit to the customer by saving them financially and will give them 
incentive to repair leaks that will help conserve water resources.  

This proposed filing will not increase revenue. 

Please call me at (360) 437-2101 if you have any questions. Our email address is 
‘owsi@portludlowassociates.com’. 

Sincerely 
Greg Rae 
Vice President 
Olympic Water and Sewer, Inc. 
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